

November 15, 2021

**Dear Students:** 

As a reminder, evidence of a COVID-19 Vaccine, OR approved exemption, is required of all CSU Pueblo students by the start of Spring semester to be able to enroll in Spring Semester classes.

We have developed a Student vaccine/exemption "one stop portal." Students can submit a vaccine record, OR an exemption, all on the spot, and it is 100% mobile-friendly. The following video will walk you through this simple process: https://secure.csupueblo.edu/immunization/immunization-form.html

To ensure that you get the course schedule that you need, please follow the instructions below promptly. CSU Pueblo will begin reducing the course schedule effective December 17 based on levels of enrollment in each course. This may impact the ability of unregistered students to choose courses that best fit their desired schedule for the Spring 2022 semester.

Thank you,

Dr. Mohamed Abdelrahman Provost and Executive VP for Academic Affairs Dr. Chrissy Holliday VP for Enrollment Management, Communication and Student Affairs